

Board of Directors

Chair Steve Wilson *Hallie Q. Brown*

Vice Chair Angela Burns

Secretary Mike Foley

Treasurer Eric Ebbesen

Chair, Neighborhood Development Raymond Krause

Chair, Communications and Outreach Megan Jaunich

Chair, Community Improvement and Safety Daria Caldwell

Martha Tilton Unity Church Unitarian

Donna Evans ASANDC

Judith Tande Ramsey Hill Association

Katie Ka-Vang *AEDA*

Mary Morris

Ibrahim Kamia

Marvin Scroggins

Elizabeth Wagoner

Garry Nordenstam

Pam Biladeau

Galen Benshoof

June 5, 2018

Kristina Schweinler City of Saint Paul, Dept. of Safety and Inspections 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

Dear Ms. Schweinler,

The Summit-University Planning Council supports Fitzgerald's proposal to build an outdoor dining space attached to their restaurant at 173 Western Ave N.

Project representatives met with our Board of Directors at the May 22, 2018 meeting to discuss their proposal. The SUPC Board unanimously voted to support the patio plans.

We understand that they have been able to get signatures of support from about 33% of the surrounding neighbors, and are continuing to gather more. We look forward to attending the neighborhood informational meeting they plan on holding at the restaurant.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

Jens Werner
Executive Director
Summit-University Planning Council
627 Selby Ave Suite A
Saint Paul, MN 55102